
As we wrap up our ninth year at the SHARE
Center, the staff and I are deeply grateful for you,
as you’ve continued this journey alongside us.
During this Advent season, as we prepare to
celebrate the birth and ministry of Jesus, I find
myself reflecting on all the ways we have
witnessed His hand in our work.

God, through this incredible community, has
provided in every way. We have seen His
provision in your financial contributions, your
volunteer hours, and through your prayers.
 
These provisions have led to countless stories of
HOPE. Like the sweet couple who, after
discovering they were expecting their first child,
faithfully attended prenatal classes and then
celebrated their marriage before welcoming their
baby into the world. Or the mother who came to
us, contemplating abortion, convinced that even
after two ultrasounds, having a child was simply
not possible for her. Two weeks later, with a
changed heart, she chose life and began attending
classes. 

So many times we’ve seen God bring light into the
darkness.  Thank YOU for being that light to our
families. Your support makes all the difference.
May you experience God’s abundant blessings this
Christmas season and in the year ahead!
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With much gratitude,

Kim Barton
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Check out Nurse Educator, Joanie Eaton, teaching our “Be
Equipped” class! She provided learning specifically for parents
of children ages 10 & under who are looking for practical
strategies and exact phrases to use when having "THE TALK"
with their kids.

A special THANK YOU to Grace Fellowship Church and FBC
Blanco for hosting! Be on the lookout for classes coming to
you in 2025!

For more information on hosting or attending a “Be Equipped”
class, please contact Nurse Joanie at:

joanie@bulverdepregnancy.org
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2024 Total:2024 Total:
$41,229.76$41,229.76

THANK YOU to the following churches
that helped us raise money and

awareness by participating in a Baby
Bottle Boomerang fundraiser during

the last quarter of 2024!

Bulverde Methodist Church
Grace Fellowship Church
St. Joseph Honey Creek

We are grateful for ALL of the groups
who have helped us raise awareness
and funding for the SHARE Center

through the Baby Bottle Boomerang
campaign this year!

If you or your group is interested in hosting aIf you or your group is interested in hosting a
Baby Bottle Boomerang,Baby Bottle Boomerang,  

contact Kim Barton atcontact Kim Barton at
kim@bulverdgepregnancy.org!kim@bulverdgepregnancy.org!
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partners

NEW PARTNERSHIPNEW PARTNERSHIP

USE CODE:
SHARECENTER10

A special THANK YOU to our SHARE Partners for
their continued support of $300 or more each

month for three years.  Their generosity allows us
to serve our clients well.  We hope you’ll choose
one of these businesses when you’re in need of
the products and/or services they provide, as a
token of our community appreciation!  If you or

your business would like information about
becoming a SHARE Partner, contact Kim Barton

at kim@bulverdepregnancy.org. 
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Jill recently joined the SHARE Center as our Marketing
Coordinator, bringing her passion for creativity and
connection to our mission. 

As the wife of a first responder and a mom of two, Jill
understands the importance of community and support.
When she’s not working, you can find her cheering on
her son on the ball field, at dance class with her
daughter, reading with a good cup of coffee, or
hanging out with her family - watching sports &
playing board games are two of their favorite
activities. Jill is also a self proclaimed foodie wannabe
and loves trying out new recipes!  

STAFFSTAFF
SPOTLIGHTSPOTLIGHT

15% of Every Sale 
Will Be Donated to:
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